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January 7, 2021  
  
Dear Families and Stakeholders:    
 
With the numbers where they are throughout Massachusetts, we will be 
suspending all visits for the next 7 days.  This is not a decision we make 
lightly, but rather out of an abundance of caution to ensure the safety and 
health of your loved ones, our staff, and you.  
 
We will continue to monitor our internal numbers and the data collected 
from our staff surveillance testing.  We are seeing some slight increases in 
our data and want to be as cautious as possible.  We will have updates for 
you next week.  
  
Thank you for your understanding.  
 
 

 
John Randall 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
 


